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Mr. Horton is an Auburn Graduate (‘14) with eight years of 

experience specializing in the roadway projects; including 

urban and rural widenings, new location projects and road 

diet/complete street projects.  He has completed roadway 

projects for multiple states including Georgia Department 

of Transportation (GDOT), Tennessee Department of 

Transportation (TDOT), Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT), Mississippi 

Department of Transportation (MDOT).   

 

Mr. Horton is the current lead roadway design engineer for PI 0008019: SR 15 

Widening project, Washington County.  He is highly proficient in Bentley suite of 

projects including MicroStation, InRoads, GeoPak, and OpenRoads. 

 

 


